
Al-Anon Groups in Calgary and Area 

Help Make the March 7 Family FUNdraiser Event a Success 

Everyone is invited to participate in the Family FUNdraising event 
on March 7 at Tuxedo Park to support our Area Convention in June. 
Check with your group and get involved.  

To contribute to the success of this event: 
 If your group is willing to prepare and bring soup to feed 10 

people, notify Wendy at wendyincalgary@msn.com  
 Bring salad, fruit or bread to share 
 Spread the word and encourage people to attend 
 Come help with set up and clean up  
 Donate items to the Silent Auction - ideas: 

Tickets - hockey games, 
events, concerts 

New sporting goods  
or sports memorabilia 

Thank you in advance for your support.  
Please email 2025calgaryconvention@gmail.com with any questions and to let 

us know your contribution ideas.  
We look forward to seeing you on March 7. 

The 2025 Calgary Convention Planning Committee (Districts 3, 4, 5 & 6) 
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